Andreea D. Udrea

From:

Kyle Ward ←

Sent:

Friday, August 17, 2018 11:22 AM

To:

Andreea D. Udrea

Cc:

John Land; William Bush; Michael Costantino

; Tim

Windmiller

Subject:

Postpone HSM presentation to September 25, Farmers Branch City Council

Andreea,

Due to the various comments and questions that we have received during the recent Planning and Zoning Committee meeting on Monday, August 13, 2018, we would like to request that we present our case to the City Council on September 25, 2018, and not on Tuesday, August 21, 2018 as previously discussed.

We feel that we will require more time to coordinate with our engineer, our designer and our builder to answer the questions that the City and the citizens have raised regarding easements, library parking lot relocation, and possible future library reconfiguration.

We feel strongly that we are close to completing a successful agreement with the City, but we would simply like to be careful and thorough in our responses to the City and its citizens. Further we would like to have a follow-up meeting with the City in approximately 4 days to review the comments and solutions, to ensure that we are continuing to provide the best product for us and you.

Thank you,

Kyle

KYLE WARD

Director of Development, Multifamily Group Henry S. Miller Companies 14001 Dallas Parkway, 11th Floor Dallas, Texas 75240

Direct: 972-419-4075 Mobile: 972-804-5656

www.henrysmiller.com

